
Engineering & Public Works Department 
Marine View Building, Juneau, AK 99801 

907-586-5254 <phone>  

   
 

MEMORANDUM 
DATE:  August 25, 2023 

TO:  Chair Bryson and CBJ Public Works and Facilities Committee 

FROM:  Katie Koester, Engineering and Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: 2024-2027 STIP Comments  

 
Every year the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (ADOT&PF) puts out a 
Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) that details specific transportation projects in 
each region. This is the funding document that guides long-term planning for projects and authorizes 
annual spending. The public comment period for the 2024-2027 STIP closes September 3, 2023. The 
purpose of this memo is to forward CBJ comments on the current STIP under review. The attached 
memo includes generic comments about the value of the ferry system, Yandukin/Eagan intersection that 
is noticeably absent on the STIP, and specific comments on JDNC that are needed to align the STIP with 
planned project spending. The comments for JDNC have been drafted in coordination with JDNC project 
team staff.  
 
The 2024-2027 STIP includes five Juneau specific projects (detail from draft STIP attached) 
 
Recommendation: Discuss comments and recommend any changes. Move to forward the 2024-2027 
STIP comments to ADOT&PF. 
 

Enclosures: 
2024-2027 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) Comments 
STIP # 29709 Auke Bay Ferry Terminal East Berth Mooring Improvements 
STIP # 33042 Brotherhood Bridge Improvements 
STIP #33974 Cascade Point Ferry Terminal 
STIP #32024 Franklin Street and Thane Road Reconstruction 
STIP #34146 Juneau Douglas North Crossing 
 


